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From: Porter, Louis [Louis.Porter@vermont.gov] 

Sent: Monday, September 12, 2016 11:01 AM 

To: Gingras, Jessica 

Subject: RE: Fish and wildlife board members 

 

 
I am at a conference but available by phone. We are working on a response. 
 
Lp 
 

From: Gingras, Jessica  
Sent: Monday, September 12, 2016 10:18 AM 
To: Porter, Louis <Louis.Porter@vermont.gov> 
Subject: FW: Fish and wildlife board members 
 
Just got back from my honeymoon – want to connect? 
 

-jg 

 

Best, 

 

Jessica Gingras 

Director, Appointments to Boards and Commissions 

Governor’s Office 

 

The Pavilion – Fifth Floor 

109 State Street 

Montpelier, VT 05609-0101 

Office: (802) 828-3333  

Fax: (802) 828-3339 

jessica.gingras@vermont.gov  
 
From: Walter Medwid [mailto:wmedwid@gmail.com]  
Sent: Sunday, September 11, 2016 7:04 PM 
To: Gingras, Jessica <Jessica.Gingras@vermont.gov> 
Subject: Fish and wildlife board members 

 

Hi Jessica....I have recently heard that past members of the fish and wildlife board members have 

had fish and wildlife violations...i.e. they broke state wildlife laws while determining state fish 

and wildlife laws.  

 

Can you tell me in your official capacity whether any of the current members have any fish and 

wildlife violations? 

 

Also do you have information on whether past appointees comng out of your office have in fact 

committed such violations and what steps were taken when your office found out about those 

violations? 
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Thanks. Walter 

 

 


